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Dear Ambassador for Peace, 

 

We are very pleased to invite you to the Introductory Leadership Seminar to be held on Saturday, 

February 27, 2016 from 9AM until 1PM, at 4 West 43rd St. New York, NY 10036. 

 

We have invited leaders from the government, religions, media, civil society, women and youth to listen 

and learn, to share and reflect on our own experiences, wisdom and insight for the sake of building a 

nation and a world of peace. We believe your participation in this important conversation will help assure 

its success. 

 

The seminar will consist of three sessions. Each session will start with a brief presentation then followed 

by interactive group discussions. The topics will include: A Vision for Peace: Universal Principles of 

Creation; The Root Cause of Conflicts and The Principles of Reconciliation focusing on the original 

ideals, our realities and practical ways to building a nation of peace. 

 

With this in mind, the seminar provides a golden opportunity for us to come together as a diverse peace-

loving group of leaders to make a substantial impact in our communities, cities, States, American and the 

world. 

 

To participate, please register online at https://us.upf.org/introductory-leadership-seminar. Further to help 

with the cost of food and venue; we request a minimal donation of $10 for each participant. 

 

We hope you will join us in New York City. We look forward to your prompt and favorable response. For 

inquiries and more information, please contact our UPF National Office at (212) 819-1999 or email us at 

info@us.upf.org 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Richard de Sena 

President, UPF USA 

 

UPF USA 

481 8th Ave. Suite 1224 

New York, NY 10001 

 

 


